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World Read Aloud Day is February 5th! 
Please let your child’s teacher know if you are interested in 

reading aloud to your child’s class February 5.   It can be virtual 
or in person!  If you don’t know what book to read, please ask 
your child’s teacher to recommend or lend you a book.  Let’s 

get our children excited about reading with our families! 
The book, poem, or excerpt should take no more than  

5-10 minutes to read aloud.   

 


